
[Date] 

Dear [Child's Name], 

Hello there! 

I hope you're having the most amazing day! I wanted to share a fun story 

with you! Once upon a time, there was a little bunny named Benny who 

loved to hop around and explore. One day, he found a rainbow-colored 

carrot!  

Benny shared the carrot with all his friends, and they had a big party 

under the beautiful sky. They danced and laughed together. Can you 

picture it?  

What is your favorite thing to do with your friends? I would love to hear 

all about your adventures! 

Remember, always be kind and share your smiles!  

Big hugs, 

[Your Name] 


